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The St. Johns County Board of Commissioners and the St. Johns County School Board will hold a joint 
workshop Tuesday to consider a recent report on impact fees, according to a press release.

The St. Johns County Board of Commissioners and the St. Johns County School Board will hold a joint 
workshop Tuesday to consider a recent report on impact fees, according to a press release.

The workshop, which will be broadcast on the County Government Television Channel, will be held in the 
St. Johns County Auditorium, 500 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine. The event will begin at 9 a.m.

The purpose of the workshop is to hear a presentation on a 2010 impact fees report and accompanying 
data. No decisions will be made during the workshop, according to the release. Board members may 
discuss the findings of the report, and there will be an opportunity for public comment.

The report is available on the county website at www.sjcfl.us [1].

James Nicholas from the University of Florida was commissioned by the county to prepare the 2010 
report, the release said.

The Board of County Commissioners' portion of the data addresses roads, public buildings, law 
enforcement, fire and rescue and parks and recreation.

The school board's portion addresses public education.

The Board of County Commissioners is likely to adopt fee structures associated with both studies within 
the next 60 days, the release said.
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